Switzer, Donna

From:

Steven C. Shepherd, Architect <steve@shepherdarchitects.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 3, 2021 9:11 AM

To:

supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC COMMENT - SUPPORT FOR AGENDA ITEMS #16 & #17

May 3rd, 2021

HB City Council – Supplemental Communications for May 3rd HB City Council Meeting

Re: SUPPORT for Agenda Items #16 and #17

Dear City Council -

At its most elemental level, a flag is a symbol of identity. It tells others who we are. Beyond being a simple identifier, flags can also serve as a symbol of values.

Agenda Item #16

At a time when current events have labeled Huntington Beach as home to the loud, angry and ignorant, I can think of few things better than flying the Pride Flag in front of our city facilities. You see, for me, the Pride Flag has always been a symbol of acceptance and inclusion. It is a simple banner stating that everyone, regardless of race, religion, or sexual orientation, has a place in our community.

I support both the flying of the Pride Flag and the formal acknowledgment of Pride Month by the City of Huntington Beach.

Agenda Item #17

I strongly support the creation of a formal City of Huntington Beach Flag Policy. As that flags are often more than just a colorful banner used for decoration, I believe a policy governing flags in front of city facilities is warranted.

Thank you,

Steve Shepherd Huntington Beach 92646

> SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 5/3/2021

Agends Item No.: 17 (21-381)

Switzer, Donna

From:

Kayla Saadeh <kmsaadeh3@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 3, 2021 11:30 AM

To:

supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

Comment - HB City Council Agenda Items 16 and 17

Hello,

I am a resident in Huntington Beach and wanted to submit a comment via email for the city council meeting today. I am in full support of agenda items #16 and #17. If we are to combat the reputation of hate and bigotry that the small few have given Huntington Beach, we must take steps to demonstrate our support for the LGTBQ community. A flag is a great start to what I hope will be more actions like this to combat hateful rhetoric in this community.

Thank you,

Kayla Saadeh 19381 Cindy Ln, Huntington Beach, CA 92646

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Mestina Date:

5/3/2/

Agenda Item No.:

17(21-381)

Switzer, Donna

From:

libbyvince@socal.rr.com

Sent:

Monday, May 3, 2021 1:48 PM

To:

supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org

Subject:

Public Comment

I am writing in strong support of items 16 and 17 on tonight's agenda and urge a yes vote on them.

Regarding item 16, flying the Pride flag from the 3rd week of May and throughout the month of June is a visible symbol of the resolutions this body has passed and renewed with regard to hate and human dignity. The Pride flag is made of a rainbow of colors for the simple reason that it includes everyone. This seems to be a no-brainer. Let's fly the flag that represents the inclusive and welcoming values of Huntington Beach.

Regarding item 17, I agree that the city should have a flag policy. However, I caution the staff to be as broad as possible. In at least one nearby city, the flag policy is so rigid that even the Little League and Special Olympics flags are disallowed.

Finally, I am very disturbed to learn that Mayor Pro Tem Ortiz has attempted to file for unemployment while still collecting his paycheck and stipend from the city. That is fraud and that is illegal!!! At the bare minimum, I expect our elected representatives to abide by the law. Even more disturbing is the fact that making a claim for unemployment costs the city money. I hope that the Council will take the strongest actions possible to reprimand Mayor Pro Tem Ortiz, whether that is censure or removal or something in between.

Thank you for your consideration, Libby Frolichman

> SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 5/3/2/
Agenda Item No.: 17 (21-381)